PLOTNO10243–NDOLA,ZAMBIA
Cell:+260955770343/978819914

ZAMBIAN DEVELOPMENT SUPPORT FOUNDATION
HABITAT COMMUNITY LIBRARY
Report
The week began on the 20th of June, 2022.
The library opened at 08 and closed at 17.
With a total number of 19 readers with more
grade 7 coming through from different
schools. As librarians we have continued
with literacy programs of improving reading
in the readers we have came up with reading
and
spelling
competition.
With
an
overwhelming
response
coming
from
different parts of the community.

On Tuesday there were 37 readers that came
through with more grade 7 from different

schools with a total of 13 and seconded by
grade 4 with a total of 9. What is
impressive is that new readers keep coming
from different parts of the community and
schools.
On Wednesday the Library was opened in the
Morning and closed at 17. With a total of
52 readers. More of these readers where
Grade 2 from different schools. Also

Solutions Christian Academy a school that
has signed for Loan book rotation brought
back the 16 books they borrowed and

expressed gratitude on how the program has
been able to help their learners and also
the learners have showing real interest in
reading. On this very day we received 6
chair tables. With the chair tables the
library is able to accommodate more readers
and even readers are able to write without
challenges.

On Thursday the library had more readers
with a total of 63 readers that came
through. On this day more Early Childhood
readers
came
through
which
is
very
impressive.

On Friday the library was open in the
morning and closed in at 17. 85 readers
came through.

On Saturday the library was open at 8 and
closed at 12. With more activities teaching
word pronunciation and word reading.
There has been a lot of activities
impressive increase in numbers that
coming through from different parts of
community and also schools. Also

and
are
the
the

reading program in schools have brought
positive results as the teachers have shown
major interest in helping their learners
improve their skill. The chairs have really
helped the learners.
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